[image: image1.png]



Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division
To:

Chair Beal and Members of the Portland Planning Board


From:

Jean Fraser, Planner

Date:

February 24, 2006
Re:

41 Hutchins Drive





The applicant has requested tabling of this item until the March 14, 2006 public hearing at 7:30 p.m.

The applicant submitted revised proposals on February 23, 2006 that reduce the impact on the wetlands.  These are now being reviewed.
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